
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

P.O. Box 101 
Valparaiso, FL 32580 
 

www.taylorhaugen.org 
info@taylorhaugen.org 

December 7, 2011 
 
Ellen Satlof 
Youth Sports Safety Alliance 
c/o National Athletic Trainers’ Association 
2952 Stemons Freeway 
Dallas, TX  75247 
 
Dear Ms Satlof: 
 
The Taylor Haugen Foundation fully supports and encourages the efforts of the Youth Sports 
Safety Alliance.   
 
The Taylor Haugen Foundation was created to honor the memory and uphold the legacy of our 
son.  Taylor was a 15 year old Niceville High School student who passed away after an injury 
sustained during a football game on August 30, 2008.  The Taylor Haugen Foundation provides 
support and recognition to athletic students and community organizations through awards, 
scholarships and funding.  Additionally, the foundation forms business alliances with new 
technology companies that provide specialty sport safety equipment that better protects our 
children from injury.  The foundation provides grants to teams, schools, districts, etc in order for 
them to get this equipment on our youth. 
 
This is where the alliance and the Foundation have great synergy.  We look forward to working 
with you, your alliance and its members to bring about awareness, safety and equipment to our 
youth in order to better protect them while enjoying athletic activity.   
 
For more information regarding the Taylor Haugen Foundation and our efforts please refer to 
www.taylorhaugen.org.  We look forward to attending your next summit.   
 
Sincerely; 

 
Brian and Kathy Haugen 
Parents, Founders 

http://www.taylorhaugen.org/

